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_________________________________________________________________________________
06 June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers of children in our school choir
I’m sorry if I have confused you with my letter yesterday regarding the tickets for the Singing Spreads Sunshine concert.  I will attempt to clarify the situation.

Each school was asked to inform the organiser of how many singers they would be taking to the concert at Whitley Bay Playhouse.  We are taking up to 25 children from our school.  The organisers agreed that each child would be allocated 2 tickets, therefore I have 50 tickets for the event.  Every school which is taking part in the concert has been allocated tickets based on 2 tickets per child.
Tickets were allocated directly to schools so that parents did not have to go to the Playhouse to buy the tickets or have to order them on line.  It then allows the Playhouse to know if there are any tickets left in the auditorium that have not been allocated to schools so they can go on general sale.  It was also done so we had a dedicated block of 50 seats within the auditorium so our parents would be sitting together in the same part of the auditorium.

The tickets cost £7.50 and this is a fixed price agreed by the Playhouse.  As a school, we have not paid for the tickets.  We will give the money to the box office for the tickets that we sell to parents out of our allocation of 50 tickets.  Any unsold tickets will be returned to the box office and we will not be paying for them.

If any parents want to discuss concessionary rates (for children and/or OAPs etc) I would advise that you do this directly with the Playhouse as I have no authority to agree to any change from the fixed price of £7.50.

If any parents want to discuss any issues with tickets (eg can babies attend, what are the rules on children sitting on an adult’s knee etc), I would also advise that you contact the Playhouse directly as I am not aware of the rules and would hate to give out the wrong information.

On the letter it says that you can pay for the tickets up to the end of next week.  I said this to allow parents time to get the money together for the tickets.   

Again, apologies if this was not clear in my initial letter.  Please let me know if there are any other issues and I will attempt to sort it out.  Thank you for your patience.

Yours sincerely
Miss Chappell

Headteacher


